18 12 11 – Meeting Notes
Our Chambers Academy student for Dec. 11, 2018 was Ms. Tate Reese.  Ms. Reese will attend Auburn University majoring in pre-pharmacy.
District Governor, Mrs. Carol Argo, attended our Dec. 11, 2018 club meeting.  Governor Argo challenged our club to learn, serve and celebrate.
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